
 

 

Transportation Advisory Board 
of the Metropolitan Council of the Twin Cities  
 
 
TO: Transportation Advisory Board 
 
FROM: Kevin Roggenbuck, Transportation Coordinator 
 
DATE: November 10, 2010 
 
RE: 2030 Transportation Policy Plan Update: Scott County correspondence and the public 

comment report. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The TAB Executive Committee met on November 9 and discussed the 2030 Transportation 
Policy Plan update, the comments from Scott County and the Council’s response, and the 
TAB’s involvement in its preparation. 
 
Council staff has agreed to present the public comment report to the TAB on November 17.  The 
public comment report is 61 pages long, so rather than mail it to you; here is a link to where you 
can find it on the Council’s website: 
http://www.metrocouncil.org/planning/transportation/TPP/2010/2030TPPPublicCommentReport.pdf 
 
I will email the link to everyone so it is easier to access it. 
 
Also of interest to the Board, the Executive Committee directed staff to provide the initial letter 
from Scott County regarding the involvement of local elected officials and the process, as well 
as the Council’s reply to the County. 
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